Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Modification regarding Multifamily Energy Retrofit Program (MERP)

The Florida Housing Finance Corporation has issued a Modification to Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 2015-201, Multifamily Energy Retrofit Program (MERP), previously noticed in Volume 41/160 of the F.A.R..
Please note that the Modification includes an adjustment to the Response Acceptance Period, which has been revised to begin at 10:00 a.m., Eastern Time, on Thursday, August 27, 2015. To obtain a copy of the Modification, please download the document from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation website at: http://www.floridahousing.org/Developers/MultiFamilyPrograms/Competitive/2015-201/
For questions or additional information, please contact: Jean Salmonsen at (850)488-4197 or Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org.
